
 
 

 
From: Schulze, Ron [mailto:Ron.Schulze@jhuapl.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 3:46 PM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0283-EX-ST-2010 
 
Behnam, 
I would like to request a 1 week extension to the July 4th deadline I was given permission to 
proceed with this project today by my NASA sponsor.  I sent payment to AFTRCC right after I got 
off the phone with the sponsor.  AFTRCC mentioned they would make the effort to complete 
the work this week but they were confident. 
 
Thanks, 
Ron 
 

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov [mailto:oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 8:43 AM 
To: Schulze, Ron 
Subject: FCC File No. 0283-EX-ST-2010 
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Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

 
To: Ronald Schulze, Morehead State University 
  ron.schulze@jhuapl.edu 
From: Behnam Ghaffari 
  Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov 
    
    
Applicant: Morehead State University 
File Number: 0283-EX-ST-2010 
Correspondence Reference Number: 11171 
Date of Original Email: 06/04/2010 

Mr. Schulze, Please prior coordinate using frequency band 2370-2390 MHz with The Aerospace 
and Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council "AFTRCC". Please submit your coordination as 



correspondence to this E-Mail. In addition, if this request is to fulfill a government project please 
report the applicable contract number. 

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
06/04/2010  may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.  

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the reply button. In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet by visiting The OET 
Experimental Licensing System, followed by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" 
hyperlink.  




